
 

Village Hall report 

The Hall has been redecorated over the summer. 

 A new treasurer (Rhona Wilkie) has been found to take over from David Baskerville, and Jo Ayshford 

has agreed to take over as Bookings Secretary from Sarah Baskerville. 

The last Village Hall Management Committee meeting was held on 19th September, and the next will 

be held in early December. 

The new storage hut for CLT is to be installed and erected tomorrow, 16th October 

Pete Graham 

 


